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Celebration Assemblies
Congratulations to all the children who received certificates and awards.

Certificates went to: Fia, Daisy, Nell, Cara, Thomas, Millie, Olivia and Mia B.
Reading award to: Poppy, Millie, Finley C, Dylan, Bea M, Henry, Ivy-Belle and Isobel.

Perseverance awards to: Fletcher, Henry, Jake, Hector, Sophie, Sadie, Finley C and Alice.
Well done Mendip and Chew for winning the house points last week and Mendip this week.



Hedgehog Class – The Great Fire of London

Hedgehog Class have been learning about the Great Fire of London this 
term. The children built some houses from cardboard boxes to replicate 
Pudding Lane.  Last week they (safely!) set fire to one end and watched 

the fire spread through the houses. 

PTA purchases 

Hedgehog Class would like to say a big thank you to the PTA for buying lots of new toys and 
games for their class.  The children have lots of play food and accessories for their home 

corner, some outdoor construction toys, craft sets and lots more.

Thank you PTA from all the Hedgehogs



Save the date for the PTA AGM

Please come and join us for the PTA's AGM this March
Wednesday 8th March - 7:00 - 8:30pm @ School

The Chair of the PTA will give an update on the past year's activities and fundraising, our 
spending plans and what we have coming up!

We'd also love to hear any thoughts, ideas or questions that you have.  Mr Harvey and 
members of the PTA will be on hand throughout the session for this.
For those of you who cannot join us an email summary will follow.

We hope to see as many of you as possible on the 8th.

Diary Dates

24th February – Years 5 & 6 to 
Lifeskills

13th – 17th February – half term

20th February - first day back 

21st February – Pancake races

1st March years 3 & 4 to CVS for 
netball tournament, packed lunch 

needed

13th – 17th March – Science Week

19th April – Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 to 
Field to Fork

8th May – Bank Holiday for King’s 
Coronation

9th – 12th May – Year 6 SATS week

23rd June – Class photographs 

4th July – Year 6 transition day for 
Chew Valley School

Absent from school
Please ensure that you contact the school 

office if you need to let us know your child is 
unwell and won’t be attending school, if they 
have a sickness bug then they must stay off 
school for 48 hours after they were last sick.

Home Time changes
Please let school know if you are changing 

your home time arrangement, if you child is 
going home with a friend or being collected by 

somebody different.
Please do not send messages via class dojo as 
these messages may not be picked up during 

the day.
Thank you

office@ubley.school
Telephone 01761 462654

Safeguarding Children
If any parent or carer is concerned about a 

child’s welfare or wellbeing please contact Mr 
Harvey or Mrs Brown, who are the school’s 

Designated Safeguarding Leaders. 

mailto:office@ubley.school

